
P.E.
Our PE days are Monday (inside) learning 
about fitness, and Thursday (outside) 
doing ball skills. Please could earrings be 
removed on PE days, or covered securely 
with plasters. Thank you. 

Ocelot Class
Miss Lynch (Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday)

Mrs Fancy (Wednesday, Thursday, Friday) 

Phonics and spellings 
In our daily Little Wandle
phonics will be learning the 
alternative spelling sounds 
in phase 5. We will also 
complete phonics reading 
sessions. Information will 
come home weekly about our  
phonics for you to practice 
again at home. Please also 
look out for information 
regarding our summer term 
Phonics Screening Check. 

English
In English we are moving beyond Drawing Club to Curious Quests! Each 
week the children will be sent a ‘quest’ from Ollie the Ocelot to find 
out something new to share. We will read a new text each week, 
writing about the character, setting and various imaginative quests! 
Our books will include; Rapunzel. The Gruffalo’s Child, The Snowman, 
Princess Smarty Pants and non fiction texts about castles to link with 
our history topic. We will focus on accurate punctuation including 
question and exclamation marks, and our class target is to use the 
phonics we know. 

Maths
In maths we will be looking at the number system within 20; 
recognising amounts, place value, counting on and back. We will 
be finding out 1 more and 1 less, and recognising numbers in 
both numerals and words. We will also be looking at addition 
and subtraction within 20 using a range of resources to help. 
Our class target is to form our numbers neatly and accurately. 

Science 
In Science we are looking at 
weather and the seasons. We 
will be focusing on the season 
of Winter, and how animals 
adapt. We will look at ways to 
measure the different types 
of weather, and also be looking 
at day length.

History 
In our History learning we are 
finding out about the 
Monarchy. We will be looking 
at the role of the monarchy, 
comparing different 
monarchy, and ordering them 
chronologically. Our trip on 
Monday 17th March will also 
support our history learning. 

Art 
In our art lessons this term we will be 
explore mixing primary colours to 
make secondary colours, using paint 
and various printing materials to 
support our work.  

Computing
We are learning about how 
technology can be used to cerate 
music, exploring how to make 
musical patterns on a computer 
with Chrome Music Lab. 

PSHE
The children will discuss 
the importance of health 
and our wellbeing, as well 
as learning about 
changing bodies. 

RE
This term in our Christianity unit of work we will learn about 
the Easter story, and special symbols linked to this. 

Homework & reminders
Homework is sent home every 
MONDAY and is linked to our 
current learning. Please return 
by the following Monday so 
this can be celebrated in class.


